
 
www.panamhockey.org  

 

 
November 19, 2012 

 

 

Trinidad and Tobago Hockey Board       via email 

Attention:   Ms. Annette Knott – Secretary 

     . 

Subject:  FIH World League Round 1 

 

Dear Annette, 

 

On behalf of the Pan American Hockey Federation (PAHF) Board of Directors and PAHF 

Member Nations, I would like to congratulate the Trinidad and Tobago Hockey Board for 

hosting a successful hockey tournament.   Although there were many difficulties in the weeks 

and days leading up to the tournament, you were able to mange the host organization so that the 

outcome was one in which the athletes were on the field competing to the best of their abilities.  

Congratulations also to your teams that have qualified for the second round. 

 

A new competition like the FIH World League is always challenging to start.   I believe the Pan 

Am region can be proud of the performances of its teams and hosts in the first round of the 

competition. 

 

With this experience behind you, the PAHF looks forward to working with Trinidad and Tobago 

Hockey Board in hosting many more international events in the future. 

 

With kindest regards, 

 
 

Aaron Sher 

Honorary Secretary General PAHF 

 

 

cc. PAHF Board of Directors and Committee Chairpersons 

Kelly Fairweather – FIH 
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